Your North West Regional Committee met at The Blue Cap, Sandiway on31st March, 2022 at 19:30.
In attendance were:
Mike Broadbent; Paul Newns; Mark Mitchell; Bill Gray; Andrew Pratt-Fryer (via Zoom); Ian Briggs;
      Jan Williams; John Edwards (via Zoom)
Apologies were received from:
Duncan Fitz-gibbons; Mike Thomason; Eric Ridler; Rob Mugurian
Reports were received from:
· Mike Broadbent – Chair
· Rob Mugurian – Grading Officer
· John Edwards – Membership Officer
· Duncan Fitz-gibbons – Recruitment Officer
· Bill Grey – Training Officer
· Mark Mitchell – Social Media Officer
These were accepted by Committee.
Additional topics discussed were:
· Tree planting in memorial of deceased marshals
· Ongoing improvements to marshals’ posts and other outcomes from the Marshals’ Survey
· Dave Smithson’s continuation as Regional Regalia Officer
· Lack of a volunteering database for rallies
· Problems encountered in receiving information and tickets from Silverstone
· The exceptional work of two local marshals on a recent rally
· Facebook groups
· DBS checks
The meeting ended at 21:05 .
The next meeting will be held on 28th April at 19:30 by Zoom. 

If there are any issues you wish to have raised please contact a Committee member. Unless we are aware of a problem we can’t do anything about it. Social media is not an appropriate forum to raise issues and will not see them resolved.
The details of all Committee members can be found on our website (https://www.marshals.co.uk/northwest/committee/) and on the last page of the Outpost.
